
Flood Warning System 

The City of Cheyenne has established an early flood warning system.  A system of gages will alert 

officials of rising waters along Dry Creek, Crow Creek, Spring Creek, and in the Buffalo Ridge area.  

The gages are monitored by the National Weather Service and maintained by the United State 

Geological Service.  In the event of a flood emergency, the National Weather Service will alert 

the weather radio service, 911 Dispatch Center and the Laramie County Emergency Management 

Department. 

If sirens are activated, residents are encouraged to seek shelter and access a local affiliated 

Emergency Alert System (EAS) radio or television station to hear updated information and 

instructions. 

You may visit the United States Geological Service to obtain stream flow information and real 

time data regarding stream flows impacting Laramie County. 

https://www.usgs.gov/

